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Welcome to the Pellissippi Genealogical & Historical Society e-newsletter.  If you have received 
this newsletter in error, or if you are receiving 2 copies, please email me at pghs@att.net 

January Meeting. 
Meeting will be held in the Clinton Public Library, 118 South Hicks St., Clinton, on Thursday, January 24 
at 7:00 p.m.  Let’s start off the new year with a big crowd at this month’s meeting.   

Speaker 
The theme of the January meeting is "New Year's Resolutions in Genealogy" presented by Ann Hewitt 
Worthington. 

Note. If the Anderson County schools are closed on our meeting day due to snow, our meeting will not be 
held. 

Our new officers for the coming year are President, Shane Rhyne and Vice President, Ann Hewitt 
Worthington.  Mary Harris has agreed to stay on as Secretary and Carolyn Johnson will serve another 
year as Treasurer.  Herb Holladay continues as our Library Chairman, and Carole Krummel is editor of 
the newsletter. Many thanks go to our outgoing officers, Robert Copeland, President, Shane Rhyne, Vice 
President, and Wayne Alley, editor of the newsletter [with the able assistance of wife, JoeAnn].  We all 
appreciate your hard work and the time you’ve given to our group.   

Membership Dues. 
Membership dues are now due for the year 2002.  Thanks to those of you who have already paid.  If you 
haven’t yet done so, you may pay Carolyn at the January meeting, or mail your check to: PGHS, 118 
South Hicks St., Clinton, TN 37716-2826.  A regular membership [individual or family] is still only $16.  
Sustaining membership is $25.  As always, we appreciate the continuing support of our members and 
friends. 

The Pellissippian.  
Charles Abner is still seeking help with the Journal.  So far, this has been a one man operation, but it 
really requires two editors. We all appreciate the outstanding job he has done, but he would be more than 
happy to share the fun.  If you feel that you can help, please let Charlie know.  E-mail at: 
<ABNERC799@aol.com>  

Library News. 
Reminder: Please take a look around your house to see if you have any PGHS books that you may have 
overlooked.    A number of new journals should have arrived during our holiday break, so be sure to allow 
yourself  time to browse. 

Welcome New Members. 
Kalina Sungila, P.O. Box 13174, Salem OR, 97309.  Researching Parker, John from Coal Creek (Lake 
City). 
Wanda H. Wilson, 15 Village Drive, Ashville, NC 28803.  E-mail<omawilson@aol.com> 

This information has been prompted from the response we received from the members that have agreed 
to receive their newsletter by email. 
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